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School: Norbriggs Primary School 
 
Dear Headteacher, 
 
PRIMARY SCHOOL BASED FLU IMMUNISATION SESSIONS 
 
We are writing to you in preparation for the 2022 children’s Flu vaccination programme.  
 
This year we will be continuing with the e-consent for the Flu vaccinations due to start September 2022.  
The Flu nasal spray will be offered to all children in Reception, Year 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 when they 
return to school in September 2022. This includes any children who have been excluded and for those 
children not seen in school there will be local clinic appointments available. 
 
Please circulate via email/text/newsletter/internet page the information section for parents which you will 
find at the end of this letter. 
 
The date for the immunisation session is below: 
                                                         
DATE: 6th December 2022 (Y6’s 21st November 2022) 
 
Where possible, please have the following available for the team on the day to ensure the smooth 
running of the session: 
 

• A member of school staff to maintain the order and discipline of the pupils. 

• A room of sufficient size to accommodate the Immunisation Team, with chairs and tables for the 
nurses and pupils.  The team may consist of between two and six members of staff, depending 
on the size of the cohort. 

• Car parking facilities for the day, or at least provision to drop off equipment. 

• Internet access. 
 
The Immunisation Team will aim to complete the programme with the minimum of disruption to the 
normal running of the school. 
 
If safe practice cannot be maintained sessions may be cancelled without notice. 
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Please do not hesitate to contact the Immunisation Team via the contact details at the top of this letter 
should you have any queries regarding the arrangements for the vaccination programme. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your acknowledgement and support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Immunisation Team 
 
 
 
Please send parents the information on the next page. It is also included in A4 on the next page if 
you want to post it on your website etc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To complete the consent form for your child to receive the flu 
vaccination, click the link below. One form for each child. 

 
https://www.derbyshireandcityimms.co.uk/Forms/Flu   
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